
       N O T I C E 

     LL.M. (ALL GROUP) 

 

Students are   hereby informed  

that Lectures will not  be there due  

to  BANK  HOLIDAY  on Monday,  

6
th

  October, 2014  on  account of  

BAKARI  EID.  

  
Mumbai                           

October 4, 2014             Head, Department of Law 
 


